
NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2, 
FEB 2024  
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (SCOTLAND) ACT 1997 (AS AMENDED) 
 
Notice is given that Argyll and Bute Council have adopted the Argyll and Bute Local 
Development Plan 2, 28 February 2024.  
 

The plan, may be inspected on the Council’s website at www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/ldp2, in all 

public libraries within the Argyll and Bute Council planning authority area and at the Planning 
and Regulatory Services offices at 1A Manse Brae, Lochgilphead, PA31 8RD. The 
documents are available for inspection during normal opening hours from 14th March 2024. 
 
Further information on Local Development Plan 2 and associated documents is available at 

www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/ldp2. Should you have any further queries please contact 

Development Policy, by telephone on 01546 604057 or by email at ldp@argyll-bute.gov.uk. 
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